To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to write a letter of reference for Darrel Schultz. 

Darrel and I have worked together for over nine years. When we were both technical writers, Darrel had a well-deserved reputation as a conscientious technical communicator. He did thorough research, displayed excellent writing skills, met deadlines, and got along well with his coworkers. The department introduced new tools and new processes regularly, and Darrel handled the transitions and learned the new tools with ease and good humor. 

As an editor, Darrel has shown affinity and passion for ensuring that the content is technically accurate and grammatically perfect, but also clear, translatable, and graceful. 

I recommend Darrel for his superior written and verbal communication skills, his ability to work with a diverse group of colleagues, and his commitment to excellence. 

Please contact me if I can provide any further information. 

Regards, 

Juliet Wells Leckenby

303.937.3539

Leckenby@netzero.net
